
Department of Laws, Panjab University, Chandigarh 

 

 

NOTICE FOR HON’BLE SUPREME COURT VISIT 

 

 

One day trip to the Hon’ble Supreme Court is being organized for the students of 

LL.M and LL.B. 6th semester. 50 students (in total) can be accommodated for the 

said purpose. All the interested students for the said trip, visit to which is on 

Tuesday, i.e., 25th April,  2023, must give their name, Father’s name, age with 

class roll no., section, address, contact no. and copy of Aadhar Card in the office 

to Mr. Gurdeep Singh, latest by 21st April, 2023, before 1:00 p.m. (all the details 

mentioned above are mandatory) Rs. 1000/- (Rupees One Thousand only) per 

student will be charged. The said amount must be deposited by the interested 

students alongwith all the details in the office by the given date and time. Dress 

code and carrying of ID- Card is mandatory. Students must ensure maintenance 

of discipline throughout the trip. 

 

Registration for the same shall be on first come, first serve basis. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Chairperson 


